
 

Town of Stow 
CEMETERY DEPARTMENT 

380 Great Road 
Stow, Massachusetts 01775 

 

 

Minutes of the Cemetery Committee Meeting of: May 12, 2021   

Committee Members Presents:  Chairman Glenn Hammill, Kenny Banks, Chet 
Jacobs, & Superintendent *GH* Gledhill 

Discussion on the Minutes of:  April 14, 2021 a moved to approve the minutes as 
amended from the Chairman Glenn H. second by Kenny B. minutes approved. 

Review Bills / Expenditure:  May 12, 2021 $220.88, & $3969.95 for the Cam 
Landscape Trailer 

Superintendents Report: Lower Village Historical Informational Format, copies 
was completed. While viewing the file *GH* discovered that the changes we were 
hoping to make was not possible to do at this time. After reviewing the file Glenn 
suggested I get back with the copying company, and find out how we would be 
able to make the needed changes.  

Members Open Discussion: The Committee was interested in how the spring 
cleanup was progressing? *GH* reported that the Memorial Day parade route 
was in fine shape and Lower Village was presentable. Because fall cleanup was 
not completed at both Hillside and parts of Brookside, spring cleanup would have 
to be completed at a later time. It was noted that the full parade was not going to 
be held again this year because of the Covid restrictions. 

Meeting Adjourned: At 5:20pm. 

Minutes Submitted By: *GH* Gledhill 
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